Re: Sustainability Sponsorship by Kuehne+Nagel

Dear ‘The Sundowner’,

Stiftunglife is a charitable institution based in Germany, and in
partnership with global logistics company Kuehne+Nagel, is
dedicated to support environmental sustainability projects around
the world.

We are custodians of a sustainability fund by Kuehne+Nagel, and
assign it to worthwhile projects in line with their Corporate Social
Responsibility initiatives. This year, Kuehne+Nagel is embarking on
a ‘Global Meadows’ project to support the planting of trees and
flowers over 80,000m2, to support local biodiversity namely Birds,
Bees, and Butterflies. They have funded projects in Mexico,
Myanmar, Germany, and South Africa.

We are delighted to support your Bee Conservation Efforts in 2022
with a sum of USD$10,000. This is to be used for your work in
Singapore for bee rescues, development of an apiary, and planting
of a native flower garden to encourage bee-friendly spaces.

We look forward to working with you in 2022 to realise this vision.

Yours sincerely

Jurgen Gessner

Stiftunglife — gemeinnitzige Stiftung fur Leben und Umwelt
29221 Celle, Kanzleistrale 13 — www.stiftunglife.de
Telefon 05141-207173 - Telefax 05141-207175




